From: tselby@savantgroup.com

To: HDC
Subject: The importance of the Inglis House and surroundings to Ann Arbor
Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 4:27:42 PM

To the Members of the Ann Arbor City Council,

I have just been made aware that you will shortly have a meeting to thoughtfully consider the evident
value of having the area in which the Inglis House is located designated as a Historical District.

This is very encouraging evidence that you who serve and lead the people of Ann Arbor fully understand
the continuing value and image such a declaration would bring to your city immediately and in the
forthcoming years. The imposing Inglis House and surrounding impressive property stands as clear
evidence that your city truly values the past, present and future images of excellence.

In my personal experiences of world travel, it has only been places that valued their history and future in
designated buildings and property that were the best.

Please let me add my support to this very positive action of your City Council of Ann Arbor.

Yours very sincerely,

Ted Selby

Vice President,

Technical Development
Savant Group

4800 James Savage Rd.
Midland, Michigan 48642
USA

Fax: 1-989-496-3438
Phone: 1-989-496-2301
E-Mail: tselby@savantgroup.com
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